
From: Joan DeGraves 
Sent: December 10, 2020 6:10 PM 
To: ZZG-RegionalClerk <zzg-regionalclerk@peelregion.ca> 
Cc: Neil McKay 
Subject: Proposed Changes to Council Seats in Peel: Please do not take Caledon seats/voices away from 
Council 

Dear Kathryn: 
We understand that Peel Regional Council wants to increase Brampton’s representation at the council 
by removing two seats from Caledon. 

At a time when Caledon is slated to become the fastest growing area in Peel this really is a bad time to 
consider reducing Caledon’s representation on Council from 5 of the 25 seats to 3 of the 25 seats.  As 
proud residents of Caledon, we do not want Brampton and Mississauga to make Caledon’s planning 
decisions.  While Brampton may very well need more representation, it is wrong to give it at the 
expense of Caledon. 

We love where we live, and Caledon has different needs to those of Brampton and Mississauga.  These 
are important to our residents. 

Please retain our voice/seats on Council. 

Yours truly, 
Joan DeGraves and 
Neil McKay 
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